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Tsogoo Tamjid <tsogtoo2001 @yahoo.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 7:44 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Public comment for leverage level

Dear CFTC,

Hello, I am an individual trader. I don’t like your proposal to reduce from 100:1 to 10:1. Please you can’t change the current
leverage level. If you would change it, I will not make trading at the Forex successfully.

After hedging rule was changed on last May, I couldn’t make profit. Now I am getting accustomed to such hedging rule.

Sincerely,

Best regards
Tsogtbayar
2010.03.17


